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October Newsletter 
 

Ocean Cliff PAC 
PAC Email Address: pac.oceancliff@gmail.com 
Hot Lunch Email: oceancliffhotlunch@gmail.com 

 

Dear Ocean Cliff families, 

September was a busy and exciting month at Ocean Cliff for 
the PAC.  Casino Night and the Family BBQ were both well 
attended and a great chance for both parents and students 
to reconnect and make a great start on our fundraising for the 
year. 

Our first PAC meeting was also well attended and we were 
able to put together our budget for the year.  Please find a 
copy of the minutes along with the budget on the PAC board 
in the school’s main corridor. 

If you would like to contact the PAC, please use our email 
address or join us at our PAC meeting this month; we would 
love to hear from you. 

Glenna (President), Sara (Vice-President), Ashley (Secretary), 
Sarah (Treasurer) 
 

More Important News 

Surrey Eagles 

We invite you to join us for a Surrey Eagles game on November 3 at 
4pm at South Surrey Arena.  For the first 200 persons through the 
door you will get a FREE youth jersey and after the game you have 
the chance to get on the ice with your family for a free skate. 

Tickets are just $10 and will be on sale at school this week Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday.  Part proceeds will go back to the PAC to 
support our outdoor sports fund; including track and field awards. 
Fundraising Update 

Cobs Bread Dough Raiser: $113.08, Family BBQ raised $685.50, 
Casino Night raised over $8000 

 

Coming Up 

October 10 

Last day for Spirit Wear orders 

October 14 

Thanksgiving – no school 

October 18 

PAC Meeting @8:45am 

October 25 

Pro D Day – No School 
 

Huge Thank you to our 
Volunteers 
Our Family BBQ was a 
success in no small part to 
our wonderful team.  Thank 
you to: 

Grill Guys, Robert, Lee, Doug, 
John 

Treat Ladies, Camilla, Yang, 
Daisy, Rebecca, Kate, Debby 

Students: Asha, Ashley, 
Amelia, Elizabeth, Harrison, 
Nico, Olivia, Melody, 
Racheal, Shelby, Sofia, 
Sophia & Stephanie 

The Casino Night team 
worked through the summer 
to put an amazing night 
together.  Thank you to: 

Danica, Michelle, Alicia, 
Rebecca, Alexis, Jana, Cait, 
Julie, Kate, Doris 
 


